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From: John Mulligan <jcw4315@windstream.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 9:04 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

Dear Mr. David Stawick,

| want to express to you my strong and total opposition to the proposed regulations
concerning retail Forex trading announced on January 13, 2010 (RIN 3038-AC61).

| believe in the Freedom and right to chose the amount of leverage and risk that | desire. |
personally trade with 100:1 leverage and do not want to see it changed.

The proposed changes would make it impossible for me and many others to trade the retail
Forex market!

Thank you, John Mulligan



